

FZS Officers Meeting

June 23, 2021 - 6:30pm

Attendees: Peggy Woodward, Kim Hacker, Jodi Maslin, Dawna Currigan, Lynn Schorfheide, Amy Bauer, Katie Stickman

A meeting was held at the above date and time to discuss the following:

1. Concession stand – stanchions for grill purchased (2nd set is arriving 6/25), fountain machines removed, and Pepsi cooler moved from upper stand and delivered to lower.
2. Concession end of season sale – still ongoing. Please repost on Twitter and Facebook. Please share and repost to increase sales. We will be watching expiration dates on items.
3. Amy & Peggy need to meet with the person who expressed interest in the Fall Concession Lead position. Melinda is a backup if necessary.
4. Banking – After 6/30, we will need to get Kara on the bank account. Will Melinda finish up and submit taxes?
5. Spirit Wear – ideas received. Peggy will email options to Kim to discuss with Connor. Will cc Andrea as well. We will order some for inventory for Freshmen open house and football season. We will also open the online store. An exclusive shirt for Bulldog Membership idea was selected.
6. Craft Show – We are on for 10/16/21. We discussed to increase fee to \$75 (\$70 in 2019, but we need to make up some funds). Spacing will be the same. No changes per discussion with Ryan. We will continue to have vendor concessions but discussed making the menu more streamlined. We discussed the tarp in the gym. Dawna will work on registration form and work with Peggy to see if online payment can be accepted.
7. Bling Night – We need inventory of bling and sell it. Our Bling Nights aren't worth the time. Do we have enough inventory to sell and use for Craft Show?
8. Membership – We will start online membership as soon as possible. The form is 95% done. Once we have the Exclusive Shirt proof approved, we will do the graphic and open up since there will be no schedule pick up or open house except for Freshmen.
9. Ryan has a request for all banners for state championships, achievement bars, and blue traffic sign. Just under \$2,000. We will need to get this to a vote when we meet in July.

10. Questions for Ryan:

- Any update on power washing of stand? Water heater?
- Any district changes for us? Masks are now optional.

11. Need date to meet in July.